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Values 
We were delighted to have Padre David Skillen lead our collective worship on Tuesday morning of this week.  Children 

explored the theme of Jesus as the light of the world before having the chance to compose a prayer. 

 

Parent Survey 
Thank you to everyone who completed the short online parent survey recently.  The survey is now closed.  The results 

were very encouraging: most questions saw 9/10 parents responding positively (strongly agree/agree) with the remaining 

questions having 8/10 parents respond positively.  We will be discussing the survey at our next governors’ meeting and 

next year we plan to introduce two short online parent surveys each year (October and May). 

 

Internet Safety 
The NSPCC has launched an updated Net Aware site for parents/carers. The site, run in partnership with O2, and 

informed by 1,696 children and young people and 674 parents/carers includes: tips showing how to help your child block 

or report someone targeting them; a guide to 39 of the most popular social media sites, apps and games used by 

children and young people including information about new apps like Pokemon Go, Periscope, IMVU, and Live.ly. 

https://www.net-aware.org.uk/ 

 

Lunchtime Tennis Club – Years 3 & 4 
Coaches from Halton Tennis Club visited us this week to promote the lunchtime activity available to children from 

Years 3 and 4.  Information was sent out before Easter and the club started on 18 April.  However, there are a handful 

of places left so if your child would like to join in from next week, please apply online at http://everyball.uk/club-

venues/aspire-reach-wendover and HTC will refund the missed sessions. 

 

Reminders 
Y5 Ashmolean permission/contribution due by 26 May 

Y4 Shortenills balances due by 26 May 

 

Letters Sent Home This Week 
Swimming (Y3 only) 

Ashmolean Museum trip (Y5 only) 

Music showcase (choir/invited instrumentalists only) 

 

Diary Dates 
w/b 8 May Y6 SATs week 

8 May Hobgoblin Theatre visit Y5 

9 May Bucks Beekeepers visit Y3 

11 May 5J Go Givers visit to Willows (1st half) 

12 May Y3 swimming block starts (last session 14 July) 

15 May SRE DVD/resources viewing, 3.30pm 

17 May 3J Go Givers visit to PACE 

18 May 4S class assembly 

18 May 5J Go Givers visit to Willows (2nd half) 

w/b 22 May Y3/4 Assessment week 

22 May Y6 drop-in session re PGL trip, 3.30pm 

23 May Y4 Shortenills parents’ information meeting, 3.30pm 

24 May Annual Music Showcase, 6pm  

25 May 5S Go Givers visit to Willows (1st half) 

26 May Hot dog day 

26 May School closes for half term at 3.30pm  

 

 


